cameron Parish Sheriff's Office

Sheriff Chris Savoie

September 24, 2024

To Whom It May Concemn,

Please accept this letter as formal response to your public records request regarding in custody
deaths of the Cameron Parish Jail between January 2020- current date.

Between January 1,2020 and September 24, 2020 there have been no deaths of inmates in the
custody of the Cameron Parish Jail. This includes inmates that may have been being held by
another facility on behalf of the Cameron Parish Jail.
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Warden, Chelsie M. Skero
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